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SFA students reflect on Black
History Month

Students from historic St. Frances Academy in Baltimore walk in the footsteps of
Mother Mary Lange each day. She risked her life to educate black children and
founded their school. Sitting in the Mother Mary Lange room inside St. Frances,
students reflected on Black History Month, who makes a difference in their lives and
how they will contribute to society as well.

Watch below:
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